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More Information About The $156 Million In Grant Money

Hi again,

Please excuse the frequent emails on this subject, but we are getting a number of questions about
the $156 million in federal grant money. If you missed our earlier emails, the feds are releasing
more than $156 million in grants to better connect social services and health systems in communities
across the nation. We believe this is both a risk and an opportunity for 2-1-1s and I&Rs.

Due to the abundant interest, we are offering two webinars to provide you with more detail about the
grant and to the potential risk and opportunity it represents for 2-1-1s and I&Rs.

Please pick one of the following two webinars below to attend:

Please Register Me for
Thursday, February 25, 1:30am-2:30pm, MST

Please Register Me for
Monday, February 29, 1:30-2:30pm, MST

For more information about this threat and opportunity, please read the following:

AHC Grant White Paper

AHC Grant Slide Deck

Better Together,

Doug Zimmerman
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